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To:Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 

We will not be able to attend the meeting in person on 1/11/24. We will attend the Zoom meeting as best we can, but 
we will be treating to patients, as we are both dentists. Thus, we would like to remind the planning department of our 
stand on this subject matter. We are Edward Fong & Heather Rutherford at 1595 Player Drive, South Lake Tahoe, CA 
96150. We object to the variance application V23-0001 (Atkins Variance). The proposed structure is inappropriate for 
our neigborhood and surrounding environment. 

We would like to also have Lyn Barnett or their designated representative to speak on our behalf and in our place at 
the meeting on 1/11/24. If anyone has any concerns or questions for us, they can contact Edward Fong at (916)296-
4460. Thank you. 
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